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The Fairy Pools 

 Dunvegan Castle <rnfo@dunvegancastle.com> 

To: Richard Powell  

Richard Powell  

5 December 2016 at 13:41 

Dear Richard, 

Thank you for contacting us regarding the parking issue at the Fairy Pools which we are fully aware of. 

The MacLeod Estate has been acti.ively engaged in trying to find a viable solution for the serious car 
parking issues at Fairy Pools with all the other parties/ agencies over the past few years. The MacLeod 
Estate's position has always been that the most sensible solution is to significantly enlarge capacity in the 
existing Forestry Commission owned car park and we hereby restate our full support for that particular 
solution. There is also an urgent need for the provision of public WC facilities at the Fairy Pools car park 
but we understand that the tenders received on that front to date have been too prohibitively costly for the 
Highland Council et al to adopt in this tough economic climate. 

Kind regards 

MacLeod Estate Team 

Dunvegan House 
Isle of Skye IVSS 8WF 

t: +44 (0) 1470 521 206 

e: i nfo@du nvegancastle. com 
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